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From: Margret Nixon <miggien2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 6:31 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Select Committee on Pension Policy

CAUTION:External email. 

Hello all, 
It is my understanding that the Select Committee On Pension Policy will consider a proposal 
to reinstate a permanent cost of living adjustment for PERS 1 retirees. 

As such, I urge you to do so.  As time goes on, PERS 1 retirees are fewer and fewer.  Those of 
us who are still alive are getting on in years, and the pension we received when we retired is 
shown to be less and less adequate. 

Please propose a permanent reinstatement of living adjustment for us PERS 1 retirees. 

Thank you, 
Margret Nixon 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


